Governor



Telephone (775) 684-4368 www.dmvnv.com Ginny Lewis

All Motor Vehicle Administrators

From: Date:

To:

Ginny Lewis, Director

Cubicati

August 21, 2006

Subject:

Nevada Certificates Of Ownership Re-Designed

The Nevada Department of Motor Vehicles will begin issuing a redesigned Certificate of Title and Salvage Title on August 21, 2006. The redesigned title still meets all the specifications of the Universal Title; the existing security features remain the same. The significant changes reflected in the new design are:

- The size of the title has increased to 8" x 11", excluding the tear off mailing tab.
- The title will now display up to four brands.
- A barcode meeting AAMVA Standards will be printed.
- Additional lines have been added to capture the customer's Nevada Driver's License number, Identification Card number, or the FEIN.

Additionally, a new Non-Repairable Vehicle Certificate began production on July 1, 2006. The Non-Repairable Vehicle Certificate is now printed on green paper stock with a blue border.

Enclosed are examples of the new Certificate of Ownership documents. Previously issued Certificates of Ownership are still valid.

We hope you find this information useful. You may direct any questions or concerns to Carol Falk at (775) 684-4562, or email, cfalk@dmv.state.nv.us, or Bernadette Nieto-Markussen at (775) 684-4689 or email bmarkussen@dmv.state.nv.us.

BNM/pb